Monday Mobo Move Updates provide information on the move to our

new center in the Galleria as well as other news about our Sangha.

MESSAGE FROM THE ISC TEACHERS’ COUNCIL: 

Dear ISC Sangha, 
In this period of political and social uncertainty, the refuge of sangha shines forth as a true refuge.  It is our home.
Thanks to your generosity, we are launching into a beautiful new space in the Galleria!  We’ve achieved our financial goals to assure a smooth transition in early 2017. The renovation is underway to create an inspiring Dharma hall, classroom/multi-purpose room, library, office, new ADA all-gender bathrooms, and kitchen for our sangha.

We humbly request your continued support through monthly pledges. This will ensure our ability to offer classes, daylongs, daily sittings, and teacher-led Dharma evenings.  To pay it forward holds the vision that what we do now is of benefit to everyone—ourselves and those who follow.

From the teachings of the Buddha:

Train yourself in doing good
that lasts and brings happiness.
Cultivate generosity, the life of peace,
and a mind of boundless love.

With much gratitude for your continued support, the ISC Teachers’ Council:
Jill Hyman, Bruce Hyman, Dan Landry, Marcy Reynolds, 
Kim Allen, and Bob Stahl
PS If you have not already made a pledge, paste https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/6WQPF7F into your browser.  This takes you to the Survey Monkey pledge form. Or pick up a pledge form from between the dana baskets, fill it out, and drop it in a basket.  The next step is to click on this link to the ISC donations page and select your method of giving.  Monthly donations help very much, but if you would rather give a lump sum for the year, that is also good.  On the donation page, you will find descriptions of ways to give and a link to Network for Good where you can make one time or monthly donations via credit card. 

INFO ON PARKCARDS: The City of Santa Cruz offers ParkCards that can be used in parking meters as well as the parking garage next to the Center. While there is free parking for up to two hours in both the Galleria and Trader Joe’s parking lots, if you are attending longer sessions at ISC or don’t want to bother remembering to carry quarters for the meters, a ParkCard may be a solution. (A reminder that they do tow cars that exceed the two-hour limit in the free parking lots.) Park Cards are also available for downtown bike lockers. Click here for more information: http://www.cityofsantacruz.com/home/showdocument?id=2491 
(Thanks to Heidi Renteria for this suggestion.)
